

## **BLUE AND GOLD**

Pennsylvania FFA Happenings

## Thanks for the Memories!



Our team officially hung up our Association jackets on Thursday, June 18 during the third and final session of the 2015 State FFA Activities Week/Convention in State College, Pa.

As we wrap up our year we leave not only with fond memories, but with 12,727 individual influences. Those influences are the 12,727 members that make up the Pennsylvania FFA.

We can't thank all the members enough for making this past year as amazing as it was. Thank you also to the many supporters and sponsors who helped make this year possible. Although our year as state officers has come to an end, we are excited to move into the next chapter of our lives so that we all continue to learn so that we may all become better leaders.

— The 2014-2015 Pa. FFA State Officer Team Katte McLaughlin, president; Tony Rice, vice president; toria Herr, secretary; Lisa Boltz, treasurer, Matthew Brake, properties Grant Carlina dampling and More Tota cartifold



